Dear Parents and Upcoming 5th Graders,

Welcome to 5th Grade!!! We are excited for you to join us in the upcoming year! We just need your help to prepare by gathering a few supplies.

- 1-5 subject notebook
- 4 marble notebooks (at least 100 pages)
- 1- 1 inch red binder (hardcover)
- 1- ½ inch green binder (hardcover)
- 2 packs of white-lined filler paper (college ruled; 150 count)
- 1 pocket folder with 3 holes in each of the following colors: red, blue, green
- 2 folders with a picture or pattern
- Highlighter variety pack
- 8 packs of post-it notes
- 1 container of Clorox wipes
- 3 boxes of tissues
- 6 black Sharpie markers
- 1 pack of Pilot erasable pens
- 1 pack of pencils (no mechanical pencils)
- 3 packs of Scotch tape in tape dispenser
- Small pencil sharpener
- 1 pack of Expo markers
- 1 pack of clear sheet protectors
- 1 pack of colored pencils
- 1 pack of markers
- 1 bottle of liquid glue
- 3 glue sticks
- 1 pair of scissors
- 1 red correcting pen
- 1 blue correcting pen
- 1 green correcting pen
- 2 packs of 3x5 index cards



If the children would like to drink water in the classroom they may do so with a <u>reusable</u> water bottle only. Disposable plastic bottles (such as Poland Spring bottles) and glass bottles are not allowed. This is more environmentally friendly and causes less of a distraction during class time.

Thank you for your cooperation. We wish everyone a safe and happy summer and look forward to seeing you in September!

Your 5th Grade Teachers